
Ospreys Spring 1 

How does the weather in 
Florida impact the 

environment?

English

Our focus book this term is The Boy Who Biked The 

World Part 2: Riding the Americas by Alastair 

Humphreys. This is a story written through the eyes 

of a boy based on true adventures of biking from the 

tip of South American to the top of North America.

Maths

To begin this term, we will be continuing with 

addition and subtraction using column methods 

before building on our knowledge of multiplication 

and division.

Science

We will be learning about animals including humans 

in science this term. We will look at nutrient groups 

and find out what we need to have a healthy diet. 

We will also learn about digestion, muscles and 

skeletons.

Computing

We will be learning about networks and what 

components are required to make a network. We 

will also be learning how devices communicate 

and how a website works..

D.T

Linking with our science and geography topics, we 

will be examining where food comes from around 

the world and what a healthy diet looks like. The 

skills we will be focusing on will be slicing, mixing 
and kneading. 

Geography

As part of our big question we will be focusing on 

how the weather impacts the environment in 

Florida. We will be looking at how this impacts 

the people that live there and how this compares 

to Wiltshire.

RE

Our key question in RE this term is ‘What do 

Christians learn from the creation story.’ We will 

be looking at all the awesome things in our world, 

both natural and man-made. We will be thinking 

about how to look after our world and all the 

living things in it.

PSHE

This term our theme for PSHE is dreams and 

goals. 

PE

On Monday we will be doing Tag Rugby with Up & 

Under. On Thursday we will be continuing to develop 

our co-ordination and control skills with various 

games and activities.

French

We will be learning how to greet people, be able 

to ask and say our name and age, and learn how 

to count to 20.

Class information
• Our P.E. days this term are Monday & Thursday.
• We will have weekly table races and spellings on a 

Friday. New spellings will be sent home on 
Monday. Children are encouraged to use Table 
Rock Stars to practice each week.

• Spellings are practiced throughout the week and 
taught using the ‘sounds write’ programme to 
support pupils for their test on Friday. 

• Please make sure your child has a water bottle in 
school everyday.

• As part of homework children are required to read 
5x per week. This should be recorded in their 
reading records which are checked on Fridays. 
House points are given to those that complete 
their homework.



Year 3 Reading Recommendations 


